Office of Superintendent of Schools September 28, 2000
Board Meeting of October 11, 2000

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #220-Z2Z10 — GROUP HEALTH
CARE PREFERRED PROVIDER (PPO) PROGRAM

The purpose of this Request For Proposals, opened on May 23, 2000, was to
establish a contract, at a firm price, to provide group employee medical benefits,
for School Board employees and retirees, for the Office of Risk and Benefits
Management. Of 12 vendors sent proposal forms or card notices of this advertised
proposal, 1 responded, with 1 proposal not meeting specifications.

Inasmuch as the only proposal submitted did not meet specifications, the
recommendation reflects that the proposal be rejected.

Fund Source M/WBE Eligibility
0100 - General None

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Reguest For Proposals #220-ZZ10 - GROUP HEALTH CARE
PREFERRED PROVIDER (PPQ) PROGRAM.

RHH/lja

G-84



